
Dear X,

I hope you are doing well! I am writing today to ask that you give us some additional feedback on your 
experience with the NCI SBIR Investor Initiatives program and your participation at [EVENT NAME] that 
you attended as a result of your selection into the program. 

As you know, the NCI SBIR Development Center works hard to proactively facilitate partnerships 
between our portfolio companies and the investment community so as to assist in advancing your 
innovative products towards commercialization. As part of these efforts, we send selected/waitlisted 
Investor Initiatives companies to showcase their technologies at various events throughout the country, 
such as your participation at [EVENT NAME]. To continue these efforts, it is critical that we receive 
feedback from the participants. Your feedback will help us to determine the importance of our investor 
initiatives, refine our list of participating events in future years, and to match companies to events. 
 
Please complete our survey using the link below by [DATE].
  
Survey link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/X2Q2BPH

Thank you again for your contribution.

Cheers,
Brittany

BRITTANY CONNORS
Program Analyst
Mobile: +1 (240) 907-6001
Schedule a Meeting

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.surveymonkey.com%2Fr%2FX2Q2BPH&data=05%7C01%7Cbrittany.connors@nih.gov%7C25c0fd10ac0f459eb9ef08dafd7239ed%7C14b77578977342d58507251ca2dc2b06%7C0%7C0%7C638100964281153465%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Fxp9cAKqgUBWQ4NVLs1Zv8yvG7fVpNJBxRUTmmU7AJc%3D&reserved=0
https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/BrittanyConnorsNCISBIR@nih.onmicrosoft.com/bookings/

